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To:
Cc:
Subject:

dbmclelland@aol.com
Sunday, March 14, 2010 10:06 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
To whom it may concern,
I wanted to let you know that I am completely against the CFTC’s proposed change in leverage for Forex Traders. All brokers have auto~

Sincerely,

David McLelland
Laguna Niguel, CA. 92677


